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Comments: I support Withdrawal of mining activities from the the sacred He Sapa (Black Hills). Although I am a

non-Indigenous and non-religious person, I have visited these hills and witnessed their beauty and sense of

sacredness. This is an environmentally sensitive area, that includes the headlands of the Rapid Creek

Watershed. Preserving and protecting Black Hills for future generations should be our priority for the health and

well being of future generations, and toxic mining has no place in that future.

 

Thank you for your consideration of these comments, 

Leona Davis


